
 

 
 
 

 
Circular No. 352 

Date: 13th March 2022   
       
All A.S.C. Member Federations/Associations 
 
 
SUB.: APPLICATION TO HOST ASIAN RIFLE / PISTOL CUP - 2023  
 
 
The ASC member federations/associations are kindly invited to forward application to 

host Asian Rifle / Pistol Cup in the year 2023. 

 
Interested federations/associations are requested to fill the attached Application Form 

and submit it to ASC Headquarters’ email asc@asia-shooting.org at the earliest but not 

later than 04th April 2022.  

 
Kindly note, the potential host will have to comply with ASC General Regulations Article 

3, Article 9, Article 11, and other provisions of ASC General Regulations, in addition to 

the ISSF Rules. 

 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Eng. Duaij AlOtaibi 
Secretary General 
Asian Shooting Confederation 
    
 
 
attachment:  Application Form 
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